
 

 

                  

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

14 May 2020 

Dear parents and carers 

Covid 19 and School Opening 

As with all of the government announcements concerning the Covid-19 response, the school is not privy to any 

information prior to the news conferences – we find out at the same time as you and your families. 

On Sunday 10th May the Prime Minister announced school re-opening could be the 1st June for certain year 

groups in primary schools. Alongside this, it was announced that secondary schools might also begin some 

face to face support with year 10 and 12 pupils before the summer holidays, although they do not expect these 

pupils to return on a full-time basis at this stage. 

As communicated previously, the Senior Leadership Team at LeAF Studio have been planning the re-opening 

for a while to ensure we can keep all our staff and students safe. Even with students attending, staff will be 

continuing to offer online learning for everyone, as we appreciate not all students will be in a position to return 

due to health reasons or the need for public transport, which currently the Government are advising people to 

limit. 

The next step of our plan is to gather information on how many of our current Yr10 and 12 students will be 

aiming to attend on site should we re-open at some point in the final summer term. Please may I ask every 

Year 10 and 12 parent to complete a form by clicking the link below and filling out the quick survey by 12pm 

on Wednesday 20th May 2020: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qZHA4UUN_0al340mL1jsAI8uPX6O1UdHo1kADVHIQ_NUM1JV

QTBXNkk0UjdGRTBKTldJOVpKU1oyNC4u 

I would like to reassure you all that we will not place any staff or student at risk, therefore at this time we are 

only gathering the information to support further plans, we are not stating we will be definitely re-opening. 

Please stay safe. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs N Lapskas 

Principal 

LeAF Studio 
Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset BH11 9JW 

Tel:  01202 578886Email: studioschool@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.leafstudio.co.uk   

Principal: Mrs N Lapskas  
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